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February 11, 1993

Rebecca Walker 
5405 Sixth Avenue 
Brooklyn, New York 11220
Dear Rebecca:
Sorry, I am typing instead of writing. You would never be 
able to read my writing.
Charlie and I were both happy to hear you have healed and 
are doing well. Please let us know how you are doing, 
where you are working, etc.
I hope we can get together the next time I am in New York. 
You are always welcome to visit here.
Stay well and when you feel a little rugged, remember that 
wonderful week in Mexico. What a dream-like place.
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